From: Housing Minister Of State <ministerofstate@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: Thursday 14 October 2021 16:44

To: info <info@kilkennycoco.ie>

Subject: FAO Ms Anne Maria Walsh

Dear Ms. Walsh,

On behalf of Mr. Peter Burke TD, Minister for Planning and Local Government, | wish to acknowledge
receipt of your correspondence in relation to a loss of income, which was forwarded by Minister Darragh
O’Brien.

Kind Regards,

Caoimhe Barrett

Minister of State Peter Burke’s Office

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aititil agu Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1, DO1 W6X0
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0

www.tithiocht.gov.ie
www.housing.gov.ie
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